
SCARCE SCHOOL SUPPLY END OF YEAR COLLECTION 

The end of our school year brings with it our annual collection of USED SCHOOL SUPPLIES. 

There will be a box by the office starting Friday morning for students to drop any of the 

following items they have left from the school year: 

Pens 

Pencils 

Crayons 

Notebooks (used pages torn out) 

Pencil sharpeners 

Rulers 

Scissors 

Stapler/staples 

Art supplies 

Arts & crafts items 

 

Please click on the links below to see how your child(ren)’s used school supplies will be 

reused or recycled by SCARCE. 

Committed to keeping "stuff" out of the landfill.  SCARCE collects the following items 
and gives them away to educators and non-profit organizations or gets them recycled. 
Our three main projects are the Book Rescue, Tools for Schools, and Super Crayons. 

Our collection for SCARCE will take place from Friday, June 1st, morning until after dismissal 
Wednesday, June 6th. 

As always, your generosity is appreciated! Thank you for a wonderful year and your efforts 
made the ASCA community as well as our surrounding community an better place. 

 
Thank you, 
Margaret Danahy 
SHPP Community Outreach Coordinator 

https://www.scarce.org/book-rescue/
https://www.scarce.org/tools-for-schools/
https://www.scarce.org/super-crayons/

